November 21, 2024

Supervisor Chris Lopez Monterey County Board Of Supervisors, District 3 599 El Camino Real Greenfield, CA 93927

Dear Supervisor Lopez,

My name is Amparo Figueroa and I am writing to express my interest in being reappointed to the San Lucas Cemetery District Board. As a resident and community member of San Lucas for over 20 years, I am committed to the well-being and development of our community.

I am a part-time employee at the San Lucas Library, Where I have had the privilege of working closely with the children and families of our community. My experience at the library has allowed me to develop a strong rapport with the residents of San Lucas, I have also volunteered at San Lucas School when there is a need. For over 10+ years, I've had the honor of serving on the San Lucas Cemetery District Board.

I believe my experience on the Board makes me a candidate for reappointment. I am eager to continue working with other Board members to ensure that the San Lucas Cemetery remains a place of dignity and respect for all.

Thank you for considering my request. I am more than willing to discuss my interest further or provide any additional information you may need. I can be reached at email

Amparo Figueroa